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I'm writing to support HB 2251. I think electronic devices in the classroom can cause 

a lot of harm to students and establishing boundaries and rules early on regarding 

smartphone usage can help ensure the health and safety of students. Thank you for 

considering this and if there are any amendments that would make this a better bill, I 

would support that. 

Thanks, 

Kavi 


